
From: Albert Ettinger
To: Webb, Carol; Dimond, Thomas (Thomas.Dimond@icemiller.com); Kelsey.Weyhing@icemiller.com; Gradeless,

Rex; Brown, Don; lance.range@illinois.gov; Cindy Skrukrud; Joyce Blumenshie
Subject: [External] AS19-002 Emerald Petition for ammonia adjusted standard - Request to extend time for public

comment until February 14, 2020
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2020 11:52:46 AM

Dear Ms. Webb:

On behalf of the Illinois Chapter of the Sierra Club, I hereby request that
the period for public comment on the proposed adjusted standard be
extended until February 14, 2020. In view of the fact that the transcript of
the hearing will not be available until late January, the importance of the
Illinois River, and the complexity of the claims and science involved,
allowing the public until at least February 14 to comment is fully justified.
Further, I have personal plans and professional commitments that will
make it difficult for me to attend to this matter. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

-- 
Albert Ettinger
53 W. Jackson #1664 
Chicago, Illinois 60604

Ettinger.Albert@gmail.com
773 818 4825
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